
Community Meetings &
Family Gatherings 2022

We would like to thank the Yugunga-Nya people who  
were able to attend the recent meetings and family 
gathering events.
Members who attended had the opportunity to 
receive the annual reports for the Yugunga-Nya 
Peoples Trust and the Yugunga-Nya Direct Benefit 
Trust, and to have the trustee, Fiduciary Administration 
Services (FAS), provide an update on the financial year 
ended 30 June 2022. Members were encouraged to 
ask questions which led to productive discussions. 
If you were unable to attend the meeting, you can 
visit the website at yugunga-nya.org.au to view 
the reports. If you would like to request copies of 
the annual reports, please phone 1800 001 260 
and we will post them out to you.



Community Meetings &
Family Gatherings 2022

All members who do not use the Custodian 
Community app were sent the annual reports by 
post, on 29 November 2022.
The family gatherings were appreciated by those 
who attended based on positive feedback from 
the family gatherings at the Perth Zoo, and the 
Meekatharra Sporting Complex. Thank you to 
everyone who assisted with the community  
meetings, including Yulella, and Amada Shar  
from the Meekatharra Community Centre.
 


